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Important Information. 

Please read this whole letter. 

Dear _________, 

Someone stole information from Utah Medicaid on March 30. 

We don’t know if your information was stolen.  

You need to protect yourself and your family now by making sure no one is using your 

information.   

To help you, the state will pay a company to watch your credit report for you. They will let you 

know if it looks like anyone is using your information.  If someone is using your information, a 

person who works for the company will work with you to fix it.  The company’s name is 

Experian ProtectMyID. 

This is what you should do before July 31, 2011: 

o Call 877-371-7902 to sign up. Or go to www.protectmyid.com/redeem and sign up 

online. 

o This is the number you will need when you call [code]. 

You can call us toll free at 1-800-662-9651 if you have questions.  

We never wanted this to happen. We are sorry.   We are working very hard to make sure this 

never happens again.   

 

Sincerely, 

Utah Department of Health 

Division of Medicaid and Health Financing 

 

You can get more information online at www.health.utah.gov and  http://idtheft.utah.gov. 

You can call the Experian ProtectMyID customer care team at 877-371-7902. 

 

http://www.health.utah.gov/
http://idtheft.utah.gov/

